

Calliope Junior Rugby League Club

PO Box 204 Calliope QLD 4680

Email: calliopejuniorroosters@hotmail.com



11 April 2019

Tegan McDonald

Acting Manager Development Assessment

Gladstone Regional Council

PO Box 29

Gladstone Old 4680

Dear Tegan,

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME – WORKS FOR QLD – CALLIOPE MULTI-USE FACILITY

Calliope Rugby League would like to request an extension of time in order to complete the Calliope Multi-Use Facility project, funded by Works for Qld.

Since confirmation of funding from Works for Qld, the project timeline has stalled within Council's Development Services Division, due to the changing development conditions and the subsequent Material Change of Use imposed.

The updated construction timeline provided by our Project Manager, Beta 1 Building, is attached for your reference, requesting an extended completion date of 13 September, 2019.

Calliope Rugby League are committed to delivering a quality facility that will be embraced and utilised by our community.

We trust that you will look favourably upon this request.

Sincerely

Stuart Claridge

Calliope Rugby League Representative

President: Anthony Mayers

0423 655 675

Secretary: Simone Peirce

0439 686 501

Treasurer: Erin Bock

0424 856 914